
 

 

      BOROUGH BOYS FOOTBALL 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Our football team were very happy to get back to the first competition after 

a long break.  
At the Advanced Team competition hosted by William Perkins School, they 

played 6 matches: our scores were 1-0 win, 0-0 draw, 2-3 loss, and three 0-1 
losses, so all tight games. We finished joint 4th. Our captain was Filip L and 

top scorer was Theo. All the team played well and improved with each 
match. We are ready for the next match too! 

 
We very proud to be nominated for a Spirit of the Games award for showing 

respect and good sportsmanship in our matches. 

 

 
 

We are Team Visitation. 

 


